
professional Network 

meetings
for all Schools and Early Years Providers

For more information about either of the events, please contact us on 01332 769821 or email 
thehub@harrington.derby.sch.uk

﻿

An exciting opportunity to collaborate and network with other local 
professionals. 

The focus for discussion in this meeting will be the recent changes 

in the Ofsted inspection framework and the impact that this will 
have on phase leaders and practitioners. We will also be looking at 
recently released EEF guidance to support effective teaching and 

learning. 

KS1 Network Meeting to be held at Rosehill Infant and Nursery 

School facilitated by Lauren Barber

Date: Thursday 16th January 2024  4-5 pm

To book: https://forms.office.com/e/vB6GGQRtx7 

EYFS Network Meeting to be held at Harrington Nursery School 
facilitated by Kelly Royle

Date: Tuesday 14th January 2024  4-5pm

To book: https://forms.office.com/e/cJNeUWjuk9 

Both sessions are FREE to attend.

https://forms.office.com/e/vB6GGQRtx7
https://forms.office.com/e/cJNeUWjuk9

